






County Cup withdrawals were a separate matter. She added that a survey was 
being produced in order to obtain feedback regarding County Cups. 

Colin White queried the participation figures asking for defined figures. Caroline 
outlined that the figures were not finalised yet but provided indicative figures for 
Mini Soccer and Youth Male football. Caroline advised that there was a large 
increase in recreational football, although adult male had lost 40 teams and 
disability had lost 15 teams. The figures will be finalised in January and submitted 
to the FA; they will then be available to the County. 

6. Any other relevant business as admitted by the Chairman

Ray Lewis advised that the FA Disability Committee is looking for talented players
with disabilities that may be playing in mainstream football, possibly those with
cerebral palsy, deafness or are partially sighted. He asked members to be aware
and signpost anyone to him or the County FA.

7. Closure

There was no other business and the meeting closed at 8.1 Opm.


